November 18, 2020

Subject: Written Testimony to the Civil Justice Committee Opposing HB
369, “Un-Fairness Act”, November 19, 2020 Hearing

Dear Chairman Steve Hambley and Members of the House Civil Justice
Committee,

As a God fearing Christian who believes in God’s infallible word, | would
like to respectfully oppose HB 369. Let it be officially documented that |
strongly disagree with this bill and encourage it to be stricken and
removed from consideration. This Bill is a serious threat and compromise
to the Freedoms of Children, Women and Christians who believe the
transgender agenda goes against our godly values and beliefs, and is
offensive to our Christian faith. It is totally unacceptable to allow biological
men, who claim to identify as a women, to be allowed in women’s
restrooms, or vice versa. And it is equally unacceptable for public school
sports, women’s shelters and Christian Schools to be forced to accept
transgenders as part of the norm by participating in traditional gender
specific activities. The gender that a person is biologically born with, is
the natural gender God meant for them, and that should not be altered or
misinterpreted in any way. Passing this Bill will disrupt and destroy the
moral foundation of the family structure that God intended it to be. These
rights need to be fully protected to prevent any exposure or undue harmful
impacts.

Your consideration in this matter is of grave and dire importance to keep
religious freedoms morally and equally protected.

Sincerely,

koueu/ /} 4d@7L,
Karen Mason

Union, Ohio
Montgomery County



